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River District CONSTRUCTION SUMMARY REPORT 
MONDAY, JULY 23, 2018 LITTLETON, NEW HAMPSHIRE  
 

 

It will be worth it! 

ANTICIPATED CONSTRUCTION PHASING 
 Saranac Street – The Contractor is beginning with underground utility 

construction along Saranac Street, beginning at the west end working towards 
Ammonoosuc Street.  

 Ammonoosuc Street – Underground utility construction will continue down 
Ammonoosuc Street following completion of work in Saranac Street. 

WORK PROGRESS 
 Saranac Street – Approximately 240 feet of the new sewer system has been 

installed. 
 Ammonoosuc Street – No work completed.  

 

 

MAINTENANCE OF TRAFFIC 
Traffic is open through the work zone in Saranac Street 
but is limited to one lane of travel. Flaggers are on hand 
to help control traffic so please be patient as there may 
be some wait time to allow for the construction crews to 
maneuver around the work area. Please drive slow 
through the work zone. At the end of each day, the road 
will be restored to two lanes of travel. 

 

PROJECT NOTES  

 Construction is beginning to ramp up and will proceed quickly throughout the 
rest of the summer and fall.  
 

WORK SCHEDULED 
 

 Saranac Street – Sewer construction work began last week and is scheduled to 
continue for the next several weeks. A second construction crew may follow 
behind the sewer crew and begin installing the storm drainage system. 

 Ammonoosuc Street – Underground utility work will begin following 
completion of utility work in Saranac Street 


